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June 3, 1998

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

Ms. Blanca Bayo D80715-TL
Director

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Enclosed herewith please find an original and six copies of a letter from Comcast Long
Distance, Inc. (“CLD") notifying the Commissin of its intent to discontinue offering long
distance service in the state and requesting cancellation of its tariff, both effective July 29, 1998.

Please date-stamp the enclosed extra copy of this letter and retumn it to us in the self-
addressed, postage-prepaid envelope for our records.

Should you have any questions about this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Enclosures

DCOLFREEVIH2) D

Very truly yours,

James J. Freeman
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COMCAST LONG DISTANCE, INC.

May 22, 1998

Ms. Blanca Bayo

Director

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

RE: C Long Di Inc. - Disconti Sery

Dear Ms. Bayo:

Comcast Long Distance, Inc. (“CLD"™) has been authorized by the Commission to
provide its intrastate interexchange service (Certificate No. 5213, issued September 15,
1997).

CLD has determined that it is no longer desirable to continuc to provide
interexchange service in Florida. Pursuant to the suggestion of the Commission staff,
CLD is hereby notifying the Commission that it will discontinue providing intrastate
service in Florida effective July 25, 1998. CLD holds no customer deposits for customers
in Florida and its revenue from intrastate service in the state of Florida for 1997 was less
than $5.00. Although CLD is terminating its service in the state of Florida, an affiliated
company, Comcast Telecommunications, Inc, (“CTI") also holds an authorization to
provide interexchange service in Florida (Certificate No. 3545). CTI will continue to
provide interexchange service in Florida and intends to operate doing business as
Comcast Long Distance subsequent to CLD's termination of service in the state.

To the extent necessary, CLD also hereby respectfully requests that CLD’s
current tariff be cancelled effective July 25, 1998,

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (215) 665-1700.

Very truly yours,

P

William G. Kingsley
Vice President
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